Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

APPROVAL OF 3.4 CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT
APPROVAL OF 9.6 SPECIAL PERMIT
and
NOTICE OF CONTINUATION

October 23, 2014

Turbocam International
Eliot Wilkins

607 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825

Re:  234-1.5-V-14-SR-3.4 & 9.6 (Applicant: Turbocam, Owner Town of Barrington) Request by
applicant to present a site review for the purpose of constructing a building footprint with
26,640 s.f. of industrial space and 6,240 s.f. of office space, 3.4 Conditional Use Permit for
light manufacturing use within the Village District and a 9.6 Special Permit for a 478 s.f. of
grading within the 50’ wetland buffer on a 3 acre lot located on Redemption Road (Map 234,
Lot 1.5) in the Village (V) Zoning District. By Michael Sievert, P.E.; MJS Engineering, PC;

Dear Eliot:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its October 21, 2014 meeting:
1) Approved a 3.4 Conditional Use Permit for a Light Manufacturing use.

2) Approved a 9.6 Special Permit for a 478 s.f. wetland buffer impact

The application referenced above was accepted as complete and CONTINUED to the November 4,
2014 meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

Marcia J. Gasses
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

cc: John Scruton, Town Administrator
Michael Sievert, P.E., MJS Engineering, P.C.
file



